
Subject: Response to letter from Diana Bellhouse re DCYC
Date: Sat, 15 Nov 2003 23:50:51 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Ms Bellhouse:

I totally agree with you that the Deep Cove Yacht Club should have been charged the going
market rate for its facility. This was recommended by staff and I made a motion to that
effect. 

Unfortunately my motion did not get a seconder and so Councillor Nixon's motion to reduce
the suggested amount of 24,000 per year to $12,000 did carry. Can this giveaway amount be
justified? I do not think so, but that is how Council voted and unless the public
protests louder than it has in the past and I mean the public in larger numbers rather
than just a few individuals such as yourself, this injustice will continue.

Thank you for your input,

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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